
Dr. T.H. Van Andel participant in Visiting International Science Program

February 2, 1960

Tjeerd H. van Andel, Associate Research Geologist on the staff of the University of California's Scripps
Institution of Oceanography, has been selected to participate in the Visiting International Scientist Program of the
American Geological Institute.

Dr. van Andel will lecture at the University of Oklahoma from February 15 to 19, and at Pennsylvania State
University from February 22-27. He will visit two other campuses later in the spring.

A native of Holland, Dr. van Andel is one of five prominent scientists participating in the program. In addition to
lecturing, Dr. van Andel will discuss geology research problems with faculty members and advanced students.


